UNITED STATES BORAX

Bax 271, Carlsbad, New Mexico: TUxedo 5-3151

& CHEMICAL CORPORATION

Production Department

December 7, 1960

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Attached is a copy of a letter mailed to Mr. Ernest
A. Hanson indicating our approval of a proposed casing
change in the oil test #1-C Atlantic State.
Yours very truly,
UNITED STATES BORAX & CHEMICAL CORP.
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T. L. Gambill
Senior Geologist
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